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IEUA Board Vice President Jasmin A. Hall  

Joins Metropolitan Water District of Southern California’s Board 
 
Inland Empire, California – On Tuesday, Jasmin A. Hall was seated on the Board of Directors of the Metropolitan 
Water District of Southern California (MWD). 
 
Director Hall is Vice President of the Inland Empire Utilities Agency’s (Agency) Board of Directors, which she 
joined in 2013. Representing the city of Fontana and portions of Rialto and Bloomington, she serves as the 
Agency’s representative to the Association of California Water Agencies and to the Chino Basin Desalter 
Authority, which manages the Chino Basin’s groundwater resources. In addition, Director Hall has served on the 
California Association of Sanitation Agencies’ Board of Directors since February 2017. 
 
Director Hall has a history of community involvement, serving as the Fontana Planning Commission’s Secretary 
and as Chairwoman for the Fontana Parks and Recreation Commission. Director Hall holds a bachelor’s degree 
in Business Management from the University of Phoenix and a Master’s degree in Business from National 
University in San Diego.  She also has received a project management certificate from the University of 
California, Irvine through their extension program. 
 
“I am honored to serve on MWD’s Board. My commitment to my community and the region is vast, which 
includes the protection of our natural resources,” stated Director Hall.  “I believe in good stewardship and 
collaboration and will continue to work hard to ensure the region has a high-quality, secure water supply.” 
 
MWD is a state-established cooperative that, along with its 26 cities and retail suppliers, provide water for nearly 
19 million people in six counties. The district imports water from the Colorado River and northern California to 
supplement local supplies, and helps its members to develop increased water conservation, recycling, storage 
and other resource-management programs. 
 
Director Hall will serve on MWD’s Conservation and Local Resources, Legal and Claims, and Organization, 
Personnel and Technology committees. 
 

The Inland Empire Utilities Agency covers 242-square miles, distributes imported water, provides industrial/municipal wastewater 
collection and treatment services, and other related utility services to more than 875,000 people through its member agencies which 
include Chino, Chino Hills, Cucamonga Valley Water District, Fontana, Fontana Water Company, Montclair, Monte Vista Water District, 
Ontario, and Upland. www.ieua.org  
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